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Wednesday, March 25, 2020

To: All Safety Training Current and Future Participants

From: Port of San Diego Ship Repair Association
Subject:  PSDSRA COVID-19 Response
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In light of the COVID-19 (corona virus disease 2019) pandemic, and the fact that the seasonal influenza (flu) virus is also widespread, we are taking proactive steps to address training class concerns. First and foremost, we want to maintain a safe workplace and encourage and/or adopt practices protecting the health of all trainees, trainers and administrative staff.  We also want to ensure the continuity of our safety training program.

We are re-scheduling Open Workshop classes.  

We will continue to support your training needs in the following two methods:

1. We will continue to support companies already in the “Train-the-Trainer” program.

2. We will support you efforts in Video conferencing/Live streaming safety training 

We ask all participating companies to cooperate in taking the steps below to reduce the transmission of communicable diseases in the workplace. 

· Do not allow sick employees to attend.

· Sanitize the training space.

· Maintain 6 feet between trainees, and workshops are limited to 10 trainees.

· Provide, if at all possible, hand sanitizers to the students or classroom

If you have any questions, please contact Jaymes Green at 619-549-5439 or Thomas Bright at 951-501-9616.  PSDSRA website:  http://sandiegoshiprepair.com/
